
August 9, 2022 
9th Day of July Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen, West District Commissioner, Kyle White  
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 
then said by all in attendance.  
 
East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda and approve the minutes from the 
August 2nd meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
The Commission met with agents from FBI and Sheriff Kasey Keesaman to discuss the CJIS audit.  
 
Emergency Management Director, Harold Allison met with the Commission to give an update on the siren installation. He 
also had a concern over the condition of D Highway. There was also discussion of other lettered roads in the county that 
need attention. The Commission will talk to MODOT and see where they are in repairs of those roads. The Commission 
thanked EMD Allison for keeping them updated. 
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek reported that the election went well with a few minor issues the day before but overall 
everything went smooth. Melissa also presented sales tax reports and noted that we were back on track after being down 
in revenues the 1st part of the year.  
 
Representatives from The City of Maysville, Amy Justus, Josh Mygatt, Clint Sollars and Tyler Zimmerman met with the 
Commission about installing a platform for a Christmas tree. The Commission gave them some ideas on what they would 
consider. The group will look at that before the Commission makes any decisions. County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised 
event insurance would need to be obtained before the September event.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll advised he would be attending a DDRJ meeting on Friday the 12th. West District 
Commissioner, Kyle White will be attending the MAC summer board retreat this week.  
 
With no other business before the Commission, Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to adjourn until 
August 16, 2022. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. 
 
All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
 
 
 


